

Gloucester Pig Club

How do European Pig Producers Reduce Their **Antimicrobial Usage?**

Dr John Boyd Tarmers the total feed business



National Pig Technical Manager

What: Our first meeting with Martin Smith touched on the pressure to remove in feed antibiotics. For our next meeting we have Dr John Boyd from ForFarmers, who have extensive experience of how units in Europe have adapted to reduce the requirement for in feed medication, and the overall amount of antimicrobials used. The evening will focus on the strategies they have recommended and employed.

Who: Suitable for farm managers and stock people

Date: Wednesday 27th January 2016

Location: FromeBridge Mill, Fromebridge Lane, Gloucs, GL2 7PD

Time: Please arrive by 19:00 for a quick carvery meal before the meeting start at

19.30. We aim to finish by 21.00.

Register: Contact Angela Cliff on 07967 788 484 or email

angela.cliff@ahdb.org.uk

The meeting is PIPR registered





